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Dear Parent/Carers 
 
RSHE Consultation 
 
We are continually reviewing our Personal Development curriculum to ensure we best meet the needs of 
our students and provide the most appropriate provision, so we can be sure our RSHE is appropriate for our 
all based on their: 
 

• age 

• physical and emotional maturity 

• religious and cultural backgrounds 

• special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND) 
 
Your feedback would be greatly appreciated to help support this.  
 
Here’s how you can help: 
 
We are running a questionnaire about your thoughts on our draft curriculum and current policy until 
26 May 2023. If you would like to participate, please use the following link to complete the questionnaire: 
RSHE Consultation  
 
To help you understand the curriculum requirements we need to meet, please take a look at our RSHE 
Policy, the enclosed summary of what all pupils are expected to know by the end of secondary school 
(Appendix A) and our proposed curriculum for the 23/24 academic year (Appendix B).  
 
If you have any further queries regarding the parent consultation, please email me at: 
s.adams@taverhamhigh.org  
 
Thank you for your time and participation.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss S Adams 
Head of Personal Development 

https://forms.office.com/e/Nbhy4DYJqF
mailto:s.adams@taverhamhigh.org

